FS2 NEWSLETTER – WC 15.04.2024
	This Week
This week we have been learning new sounds each day in our phonics groups.  We have learnt our new phonemes by hearing, saying, reading and writing them.  In maths we have begun learning about addition where we have practised counting two groups of objects and then finding the total.  We enjoyed a theatre production of ‘The Jungle Book’ at the junior school.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Attendance: class 1 – 99.2% and class 2 – 98.2%

	Next week
We will be continuing learning in our new phonics groups and learn new sounds by hearing, saying, reading and writing them.  
In maths we will be learning about addition.  We will continue to practice counting two groups of objects and then finding the total.  We will then orally build our calculation.  
	Stars of the week
Reader of the week: class 1 – and class 2 – Darcie
Writer of the week: class 1 – and class 2 – William
Mathematician of the week: class 1 - and class 2 – Theo
Well done boys and girls.  Miss Brook, Miss Brown, Mrs Barker and Miss Darbyshire are really proud of you!

	Homework
Each Friday, homework will be handed out to your child. This homework should be completed and returned to your child’s class teacher by the date stated on the sheet. Homework can be returned by uploading photographs to Tapestry or a physical copy can be handed in too.

	Reminders
PE days – Thursday and Friday
Please ensure your child has their indoor PE kit (shorts and t-shirt) and outdoor PE kit (joggers, t-shirt and jumper/hoodie) in school at all times.
Library trip – Wednesday 24th April 2024




